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Dear Members of the Judiciary Committee:
Thank you for reading my testimony. I am a strong proponent of reproductive 
freedom for all people. Each individual is best placed to make decisions for their own 
bodies, in consultation with their health professionals, friends, and family. I strongly 
urge the committee to propose an amendment to the Maine Constitution to protect 
every person's personal reproductive autonomy.
Thank you for considering my testimony.
Best wishes,
Susan Stark


